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September 14, 1976

Dear Sam:v

I extend my warmest congratulations to you on
your primary election as the Republican Senatorial
nominee from the State of Arizona. You are an
excellent campaigner, and I know that you will
build upon the vote of confidence already given to
you by the Arizona voters and solidify it into a
resounding victory on November 2.

The President Ford Committee looks forward to
working with your campaign organization in the

weeks to come.

With warmest personal regards,

The Honorable Sam Steiger M7é

House of Representatives
Washington, D, C. 20515
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